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CHAIRMAN

MEMORANDUM FOR: Acting Executive Dir ctor for Operations
A( AFROM: John Ahearne

SUBJECT: SEQUOYAH

At a recent Commission meeting NRR staff indicated they were
discussing an ignition system with TVA as a possible means of addressing
hydrogen control for ice condenser plants. I would appreciate a short
paper on the status .of this review, a description of the proposal,ls
applicability to other ice condenser plants, and an estimate of when NRR
will have a position on this proposal.

Please provide this by COB, July 18.
-

cc: Comissioner Gilinsky
Commissioner Hendrie
Commissioner Bradford
Secretary
Director, NRR
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